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Monthly Trustee Meeting Summary – November 2024 
• Randy Keller has submitted his resignation as Chair of the Building 
Committee.  We appreciate his years of service.  We are looking for a replacement 
chair to head this committee.  If you are interested or know of someone who is, 
please contact a trustee or send an email to HHCAsec@gmail.com  
• Trustees will be available for current Q&A at the HH clubhouse from 6-8PM 
on Tuesday Nov. 19th.  Due to the holidays, there will not be a Q&A session in 
December.   
• The results of votes regarding the George South project were emailed to 
residents on Tue Oct 29th.  HHCA trustees have begun conversations about the 
next steps for this project.  Summaries and updates will be posted in this 
newsletter.   
• Discussions at our November meeting included appointing James as lead 
trustee for this project, starting the process of vetting the dock waiting list with the 
intention of posting it on the HHCA website in the future, contacting approval 
agencies, and drawing up new purchase contracts.  Much more work and 
discussions will take place in the next several months.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Matching dock owners with potential dock renters 
Several HH residents are looking for neighborhood boat docks to rent in the summer months.  If you own a dock that you wish 
to rent to a HH resident, please post it on the Facebook page and contact HHCAsec@gmail.com to put a notice on the HHCA 
website.   

Harbor hills golf and country club information:  

December 7th- Breakfast with Santa, 9-11am 
December 14th- Adult Christmas Party, starts at 7PM, DJ 8-midnight. Semi-formal is suggested. No charge 
but they will be collecting monetary donations for the Hebron Baby Pantry. 

WELCOME TO HARBOR 
HILLS UPDATES 

The HHCA Trustees hope to 

provide residents with 

information about current 

events, projects, and 

miscellaneous that are 

happening in our neighborhood.  

Feel free to send Kris ideas you 

think would be helpful in 

keeping everyone informed.    

 

Harbor Hills Civic 

Association Website:   

www.hhcaoh.com 

 
Find us on FACEBOOK:  Harbor Hills 

Community Group 

 

Trustee Contact Information: 
Mark Stauch (248) 767-3917 
Kris Montgomery (614)769-5416 
Dave Ruffini (614) 329-4514 
Dave Moore (614) 402-1045 
James Stone (740) 281-6072 
Tammy Corriveau (614)668-7777 
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Other bits:  
• Lots of construction continues around our 

neighborhood.  Please be careful; your patience is 
much appreciated. 
 

• The dumpsters have been dumped once.  Please 
do not put plastic bags or anything that is not yard 
debris in these dumpsters.  If this problem 
persists, we may not be able to provide this 
service in the future. 
 

• Neighbors, please help us all by communicating 
with your neighbors and attempting to settle issues amicably with your Harbor Hills neighbors.  If you see an issue, 
reach out to your neighbor to resolve it first.  If this strategy does not resolve the issue, report violations to a trustee 
when appropriate.   
 

• Note that trash pickup is a service included in your HHCA annual dues.  You should not be paying for trash service 
individually.  HHCA has a contract with Win-Waste to pick up trash.  See the Win-Waste website for more information.  
www.win-waste.com  

Giving thanks 
As November rolls around and families and friends gather to celebrate Thanksgiving, I want to take a moment to voice my 
appreciation for this neighborhood.  Serving as HHCA secretary for the past several months has been a learning experience 
and has created an opportunity to meet a host of new, friendly faces.   

Thank you for your efforts in keeping our neighborhood safe, beautiful, and friendly! 

-Kris Montgomery (Neighbor, Trustee, HHCA Secretary) 
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